
 

 

 

 
Monday 29th January 

 
Friends of Elmwood 

Friday 2nd February 9am 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are looking for any parents who can give a little bit of their time to support and build our 
school community. The Friends of Elmwood is a group of committed parents who work closely 
with Elmwood Juniors and Infants to support the schools and the local community. 
 
Events led by the Friends of Elmwood include: 
 

1. Running second hand uniform sales. 
2. Running after school fund raising events (e.g. donut or ice lolly sales and a small café 

on Sports Day). 
3. Supporting the International Summer Fair. 

 
If you think you have the time, and would love to help, please come to our next meeting on 
Friday 2nd February at 9am - meeting in the Hut opposite Elmwood Juniors Office entrance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
 
 
 
 
  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
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